
After the Governor’s veto of money for a playground in Netherwood Park, the 
City requested a higher response rate of residents.  To foster communication between 
neighbors and the City, the Board President is calling a balloted special meeting. While 
the vote will be an official position of the membership, understand that any decision is 
entirely at the discretion of the City and our elected officials.  All adults 18 and up who 
live (including renters), own property, or a business, within the boundaries are eligible to 
vote as a member. No dues required. You may return your ballot in advance via the 
internet, or mail, or in person on or before the meeting Wednesday, July 17 at 4-6PM.

Should the City of Albuquerque, Department of Parks and Recreation, investigate the 

possibility of a playground somewhere within the bounds of Netherwood Park? 

Yes____   No____

New or existing membership affirmation requires name, street address, email, and 
phone for a valid ballot:

Name ___________________________________________________________

Address _________________________________________________________

Email ____________________________________________________________

Phone ___________________________________________________________

Your private information will be held by the Neighborhood Association and is not part of 
the public information reported to the City.  We may occasionally contact you with 
notices but you can always opt out.

Internet ballots: Scan the QR code


Mail ballots: 2702 Morrow Rd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87106

In-person ballot collection: July 17 4-6PM: Renner family front 
yard on the corner of the Netherwood Park at 2702 Morrow.


